
 

LADY LONGHORN BASKETBALL 
Tuesday, November 19, 2019

Lady Longhorns began practice early 

Monday morning. We had nineteen players 

attend practice, this shows dedication to be 

present at 6:00 A.M.. Good things to come 

this season. Mark your calendars to watch 

these young ladies. 

MEET THE LADY LONGHORNS 
This week’s featured athlete is Sam Pelton. 

Sam is a senior, she is a member of the 

basketball team, FFA, and KAYS.  

Q: How many years have you played basketball?  

Sam: 7 years.  

What is your favorite college basketball team?  

Sam: K-State.  

What are you expectations for the season?  

Sam: For us to grow as a team and have fun 

doing it. 

What is your favorite memory of playing basketball?  

Sam: My 8th grade year when Colbi shot a 

half-court shot but instead it looked like a 

pass for me and we got a buzzer beater shot.  

What advice would you give to your underclassmen? 

Sam: Don’t ask the upper classmen to take 

it easy on you, and don’t be timid on the 

court.  

We look 

forward to 

having 

Sam’s Senior 

Leadership 

this season. 
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tbright@usd227.org 

Hodgeman County Lady Longhorns Coach 
Office 620-393-3205 
Cell 785-623-9564 
HS 620-357-8376 
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